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12th May 2023 

Educational visit to the Newquay Forest School 

Dear parent,  

To support Tamar Class’ Enchanted Woodland topic this half term, we have arranged for 
the class to take part in a Forest School Day with the Newquay Forest School at Colan 
Woods on Wednesday 24th May 2023.  

We will travel to the Newquay Forest School by coach provided by A2B Newquay. We will 
leave at 9.30am and return to Newquay Primary Academy in time for pick-up. Breakfast and 
After Academy Club will run as normal on this day. 

The cost of the outing is a voluntary contribution of £10 per child. This covers the cost of 
Newquay Forest School and their bespoke workshops. To ensure this trip is affordable and 
accessible to all, Newquay Primary Academy will cover the cost of the transport. Please 
arrange payment through our online payment system ParentPay by Monday 22nd May.  

Naturally, we would like the whole academy to participate, but if this visit is under-funded by 
voluntary contributions, then unfortunately it may not take place.    

If you have difficulty meeting this cost, please contact the academy office as we may be able 
to offer financial assistance.  

By the nature of the activity, we expect that children (and adults!) may get a little muddy – 
especially if it is raining. With this this mind, we ask that children come to the academy 
wearing non-uniform that they are happy to get dirty, wellington boots (or other appropriate 
footwear) and waterproof coat and trousers (if they have these). Miss Cowell will also be 
sending home with your child today, a kit list from the forest school. Please keep this in mind 
when getting your child ready for this trip. 

Attached to the kit list, is a consent form from Newquay Forest School. Please can you 
complete this form and return it to the academy by Friday 19th May.  

Please can you also complete the academy online form which includes our consent for the 
trip, travel and lunch choices for your child:  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=VwpMcoFJHE2PehfjOiPv80jb
gF0APJpJj7vay4efrLhUNFhKSlM1RVhORFhTUldLM0pLU1QwWDU4NS4u 
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Without both the Newquay Forest School consent and the academy online form 
completed, your child will not be able to take part in this activity, 

You can find out more about Newquay Forest School and what they offer, here: 
https://www.newquayforestschool.co.uk/menu/schools-activity-days.html  

  

If you have any queries, please contact the academy office or speak with Miss Cowell 
directly. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Craig Hayes 

Executive Headteacher 

https://www.newquayforestschool.co.uk/menu/schools-activity-days.html

